No.

UnNiTED INDEPENDENT SCcHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: Donations
SUBMITTED BY: RobertoJ. Santos of Superintendent

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: _ July 20, 2011

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s) and this will be
attached to minutes. : :

The following are donations over $1000

The following are donations under $1000
1. Washington Middle School received a donation of $340.00 from Laredo Chess Club.

2. United South High School Principal’s Account received a denation of $500.00 from Texas Youth Risk Behavior
Survey.

Grand Total: $ 840.00

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy CDC: Other
Revenues, Grants from Private Sources




FOR CHILGREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent
To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: David R. Canales, Principal a b
Subject: Donation
Date: June 20, 2011

The United South High School Principal’s Account has received the following donation:

Texas Youth Risk Behavior Survey........ccooivviiiiniiieiiniiineneece, $ 500.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by
the board.

The United South High School Principal’s Account is very appreciative to the above-mentioned
organization for the generous donation.

United South High School
David R. Canales, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ®Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5400 ® Fax (956) 473-559%



2011 TEXAS YOUTH RISK BEHAVIOR SURVEY

Dear TEXAS YRBS Participant:

ThanK you again for your school's participation in the 2011 Texas Youth Risk Behavior
Survey (IX YRBS). Enclosed you will find a check as an expression of our appreciation
for your participation in the TX YRBS.

If you have questions related to your school's participation in the TX YRBS, please feel
free to contact us, toll free, at (888) 711-5866.

Thanks once again.
Sincerely,

Carolyn Ramage
TX YRBS Project Director




FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mr. David H. Gonzalez

® Principal
To: Mr. Roberto J. Santos, Supérintendent
From: Mr. David H. Gonzalez
Subject: Donation
Date: June 8, 2011

Geotge Washington Middle School has received the following donation:
June 8, 2011 Laredo Chess Club - $340.00
We respectfully request that you place this item on the next board meeting agenda for

approval by the board. George Washington Middle School is very appreciative for the
generous donation.
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George Washington Middle School
10306 River Bank Drive ® Laredo. Texas 78045 @ (956) 473-7600 & Fax (956} 473-7690



